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 The seminar "Career Guidance in Computer Science" was conducted on 02-03-2023 at 
the room number 123, and it was organized by the Computer Science department and Computer 
Applications departments of the GDC, Nagari. The main aim of the seminar was to provide students 
and professionals interested in computer science with insights into the various career opportunities 
available in the field. 

Mr. Shaik Munwar, in-charge of Computer Science Department, welcomed the dignitaries and 
students participants.  

 
Mr. Shaik Munwar, addressing the gathering. 

 

Mr.E. Murali Mohan Reddy in-charge of B.Com(CA) has explained the objectives of the 
program.Dr. R. Venugopal, Principal of GDC, Nagari, appreciates the departments for conducting 
such programs and advised the students to utilize the seminar. 



 
Dr. R. Venu Gopal, Princiapl of GDC, addressing the gathering. 

Attendees: 

The seminar was attended by approximately 60 student participants from B.Sc(MPCs) and 
B.Com(CA) branches. They were eager to learn about the latest trends and advancements in the 
field of computer science. 

Keynote Speakers: 

The seminar featured four keynote speakers who are experts in their respective fields of computer 
science. The speakers were Mr. P.Pawan, Mr. M.Vinay, Mr. Naresh Royal, and Mr. Javid Basha of 
Thopstech solution of bangalore. 

Mr.P.Pawan discussed the importance of machine learning and its applications in various 
industries. He emphasized the need for professionals in the field to develop strong skills in 
programming languages such as Python, R, and Java. 

Mr. M.Vinay spoke about the role of cybersecurity in the current digital landscape. He discussed 
the different types of cyber threats and the skills required to prevent and mitigate them. He also 
highlighted the increasing demand for cybersecurity professionals in the industry. 

Mr. Naresh Royal shared his experiences working as a software developer in a multinational 
company. He discussed the importance of teamwork, effective communication, and continuous 
learning in the software development process. 

Mr. Javid Basha talked about the various career opportunities available for women in computer 
science. He emphasized the importance of diversity in the workplace and discussed ways to attract 
and retain women in the industry. 

 



 

 
Speakers interacting with participants 

Panel Discussion: 

The seminar also included a panel discussion featuring the keynote speakers. The panel discussed 
topics such as the importance of internships, the impact of emerging technologies on the job 
market, and the role of mentorship in career development. 

Conclusion: 

The seminar "Career Guidance in Computer Science" was a huge success. The attendees were able 
to gain valuable insights into the various career opportunities available in the field of computer 
science. The keynote speakers shared their experiences and provided guidance on the skills and 
knowledge required to excel in the industry. The panel discussion was also insightful and provided 
an opportunity for attendees to ask questions and engage in discussions with the experts. Mr. K.G 
Ponnambalam, Guest lecturer of Computer Science department has presented vote of thanks. 
Overall, the seminar was a great learning opportunity for everyone who attended. 

                         
 
 

THANKING YOU 


